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1400 ON YOUR RADIO DIAL 
RTO RICO' PIONEER SAN JUAN, PUERTO RICO 

f ISH LANGU E STATION" 

September 19, 1958. 

Dear Sir: 

All of us here at WHOA sincerely appreciate your kind 
letter of September 17, 1958, following your appearance on our 
"Town Forum of the Air 11 program. We also wish to thank you 
for appearing on the program, which proved to be extremely 
interesting, and produced a tremendous audience response 
because of its excellency . 

Your personal suggestion regarding more controversial 
topics is one hundred per cent agreeable to us, and if you 
now have, or whenever you may have, any suggestions as to 
other topics you would like to hear discussed, we here at 
WHOA (and I am certain Mr . Baird also), will appre~iate your 
further comments . 

1Vhether on Mr . Baird 1 s "Town Forum of the Air '' , or 
any other similar WHOA program, we are always happy to give 
equal and fair time to any and all parties concerned in any 
constructive controversy . 

Hoping that Mr . Baird will be able to have you on 
another of his interesting programs in the near future, I 
remain, 

Mr . Arturo Morales Carri6n 
Commonwealth 
Under Secretary of State 
Department of State 
San Juan, Puerto Rico 

Sincerely, 

·Jt ~ l2. Q~h~ 
William R. Anthony 
President and General Manag r 
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